
From: Tom Wilson <twilson@wilsongroup.com>

To: Boston’s Best Bartending <bostonsbestbar@aol.com>

Sent: Mon, Jan 14, 2019 1:49 pm

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from January 12

Thank you, Dianna – They were FABULOUS!!! Not only did they handle the many 

different kinds of drinks available, and brought to them by the guests, they were 

friendly, personable and keep things moving. I never saw a big line build up, and 

people were very appreciative of their wonderful service. I was particularly appreciative 

of them helping me set things up for the party. They not only took care of their own 

stuff, they willingly helped out in setting up a few things around the hall. They were 

simply fabulous. If you ever need a reference or recommendation, please contact me. 

Thank you again, and it has been a great pleasure working with you. Please give them 

my warmest and deepest thank you!!!!

All the best to you and your team for 2019. 

Tom Wilson

President, Wilson Group

100 Powdermill Road, Suite 115

Acton, MA  01720


